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Delegations: 

Des Nobels provided an update on west coast commercial fisheries modernization and recent 
meetings held with the Department of Fisheries and Oceans. Mr. Nobels indicated he would 
continue to keep the Board updated as meetings progressed. The Board asked questions and Mr. 
Nobels responded accordingly. The Chair of the Board thanked the delegation. 

Board Business: 

1. The Parcel Tax Roll Review Panel authenticated the 2025 Parcel Tax Roll. 
 

2. The Board resolved to invite Prince Rupert Gas Transmission and BC Assessment to future 
meetings of the Board of the North Coast Regional District as delegations. 
 

3. The Board resolved to provide a letter of support to the Village of Masset for its Runway 
Rehabilitation Project. 
 

4. The Board directed staff to prepare a local service establishment bylaw for a cemetery 
service in Tlell. 
 

5. The Board resolved to support, in principle, the undertaking of a joint-project on Haida 
Gwaii to develop Hazard, Risk and Vulnerability Assessments, subject to confirmation of 
project partners and project funding.  
 

6. The Board resolved to appoint Robyn L. Irvine to the Graham Island Advisory Planning 
Commission. 
 

7. On February 22, 2025, the Board held its Round 2 Budget meeting to consider the NCRD’s 
2025-2029 Five-Year Financial Plan. The Round 3 Budget meeting is scheduled for March 
5, 2025 at 7:00 P.M. To learn more about the NCRD’s financial planning visit the 2025-
2029 NCRD Financial Plan Consultation webpage.   

 
For complete details of NCRD Board meetings, the Agenda and Minutes are posted 
online at www.ncrdbc.com.  
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